William Alexander

I wish to see the Unocal property become a clean open space and marsh with access trails and
boardwalks. The marsh should become a fully functioning estuary with restored stream channels
suitable for returning salmon.

I believe the best approach to achieving these aims is to follow the remedial alternative #4 with full
soil extraction. This alternative is found within the Chevron Public Review Draft Final Feasibility
Study Report of June 16, 2017.



